
LUNCH for the BREAK  
Spring Break Food Drive 

 

The Newcastle PTSA is holding a food drive to support the 
Lunch for The Break program. This is an Issaquah Food  Bank 
program that provides extra food to students during breaks 

who might otherwise not have enough to eat. 
 

 
Please have your student bring the listed item  

to the donation box in their classroom  

between March 21st and 30th. 
 

Questions? Contact Yvette ykblauvelt@gmail.com 
 
 

 

Each classroom will be assigned  
a specific item to donate.  

 
Please have your child bring the requested item 
and place it in the donation box located in your 

child’s classroom.  
 

Classroom specific donation details will be sent  
out in an email from your Room Parent. 

 
Thank you for helping our community! 


